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COVID 19 Response and Recovery Review 
 

CALL FOR EVIDENCE – Share your views 
 

 

The Corporate Services Scrutiny Panel, as part of its COVID-19 Response and Recovery 

Review, is currently seeking views from multiple stakeholders on the Government’s current 

and proposed future use of public finance in response to the pandemic. 

The Corporate Services Scrutiny Panel would like to hear islanders' views and experiences of 

measures implemented or being proposed by the Government in areas such as the: 

• payroll co-funding scheme, CRESS and Government backed loans; 

• fiscal stimulus proposals; 

• rebalancing of public finances; and 

• taxation measures. 

Deadline for this tranche of evidence is required by the 4th September 2020. 

You can get involved through the following methods: 

Online: using our feedback page 
Social Media: Jersey States Assembly Facebook, Twitter, and Linkedin  
By email: scrutiny@gov.je    
By letter: Scrutiny Office, Morier House, St. Helier, JE1 1DD 

 

For further information, including the full Terms of Reference for this review, please visit 

www.statesassembly.gov.je/Scrutiny/ or contact us using the details above.  

 
Written submissions will usually be uploaded to the Scrutiny website, however, we 
reserve the right not to release certain submissions into the public domain. Any 
evidence received under a confidential or private agreement, in accordance with Jersey 
Data Protection legislation will not be released into the public domain. For further 
information please see the website or contact the Scrutiny Office. 
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